
Brief submission 
As an Emergency doctor working in a busy public hospital I already encounter many patients 
who cannot afford to go to a GP. I fear that any form of privatisation of services, which will 
always result in an increased cost to the consumer, will be detrimental to our nations health. 
The public's health should remain the domain of the elected government, not some private 
company. 

Robert Melvin 
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